Little Lambs Weekly Notices
Pre- School For week commencing

12" November 2018
Centre

Thank you to everyone who has

helped or contributed in any way

to our Christmas Fayre so far this
year, it is truly appreciated.

A

We hope to see as many of you as
possible there this Saturday,
17** November from 12 noon,
for a lovely junilled, festive
ajternoon.
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Shoe box appeal

Thank you to everyone who has contributed a

shoebox gift, they are being collected this week.

31 boxes are on their way to children around
the world in time for Christmas.

Reminder for use of images
consent form

Could you please return your completed new
use of images consent form as soon as
possible. Thank you.

Children in Need

Although this is on our newsletter, this year we
are not doing anything special in Lambs.
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A reminder to parents about parking at our busiest
times of day on arrival and departure.
Please DO NOT double park or park on
pavements or block the entrances to the
Church car park or nursery drive.

This is not only dangerous, but could result in the
Police being called and cars being ticketed.

Parents Even'mg

Appointments are now being made with Mal for the
Parents Evening for all morning and afternoon children

for

next Thursday, 22" November
5.00 — 7.30pm

Sorry, if at all possible could you please arrange childcare
for this evening — unfortunately there will be no spare staff
to supervise your children.
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School Admissions Date

For those starting school in September 2019, it is

important that you apply for a school place no later than
15th January 2019.

= one click makes it quick
wiwwedudley.gov.uklad missions

You can apply online on the Dudley MBC website or you
can request an application form from the school
admissions service.

Visits into Nursery

On Monday 19" November, a
member of the local Road Safety Team
will be with us for the morning session,
showing us how to keep safe when
crossing the road and we will be finding
out about road safety.

> thl be visiting us to talk about what
® they do to help us.

10/11/2018


http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=1QqDIgLdEqtHXM&tbnid=mVjJ7cr6c87ogM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.roadsafetyforchildren.co.uk/road-safety/news-events/road-safety-drive/&ei=C6B7Uu7ZEKmf0QW9xYDoBA&bvm=bv.56146854,d.ZG4&psig=AFQjCNFp2SkqPFIJQ8pYFwGNOLufNg_vyw&ust=1383919990287630

Advance Notice - Christmas Nativity

All morning parents are invited to our
Nativity Service on
Friday 14% December starting at 9.45am.
Friends and family are also welcome.
Letters to follow.

All afternoon parents are invited to join us for a
Celebration of Christmas on

Tuesday 8™ December at 1.00pm

Letters to jollow
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Bethel Chapel &
Little Lambs Pre-School Centre
Hill Street, Wollescote

OUR CHRISTMAS FAYRE -
UPDATE

Saturday 17" November
12.00 noon

As our Christmas Fayre rapidly approaches, thank you for all the
support you have been giving us so far. Can we ask for your
continued help especially with:

» Sending in any good quality cuddly toys for the much-loved
cuddly toy tombola as soon as possible (a good excuse for a
clear-out before getting filled up again at Christmas!)

« Donations for the bottle stall—any bottles - sauces,
washing up liquid, beers/lagers, squash, fizzy pop, etc, will
be gratefully received.

» Cakes and Samosas will be gratefully received anytime on
Friday evening 16th Nov or Saturday morning 17th Nov from
8.30am onwards.

o Please try to sell your Grand Draw tickets around family and
friends - we have plenty available if you can sell some more.

o If you use any services such as restaurants, hairdressers,
nail bars, etc. that would be willing to donate a voucher, we
have some letters available that you could use with them,
please just ask.

Thank you for working together with us as we raise funds to
/ jeep our nursery maintained to a high standard for the benefit
~ t’ﬂ : of our children.
")

s
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Snack Contributions
6 weeks @ £2.00 = £12.00

Music Time
5 weeks @ £2.00 = £10.00

This half term is
5t November — 19" December

Please could you pay by the last session in November

Please complete envelope with child’s
name, amount and
what cash is for.

SOrri we cannot accept cheqgues under £30 due to hiih bank
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